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Events are usually on Friday evenings. Please check 
out the Singles’ calendar in the foyers for this 
month’s activities. To receive email notices of our 
events, email impactsingles@aol.com, and request to 
be on the mailing list. 

Check out our updated website  at www.newhopeministries.org.       

New Hope Ministries 
7675 Davis Boulevard, Naples, FL 34104 
Phone 239-348-0122/Fax 239-348-0131 

www.NewHopeMinistries.org 

Men’s Ministry 

ImpactSingles  

Come join All the King’s Men for dinner, fellowship and 
teaching every Thursday at 6:30 pm in the Banquet 
Room of the Ministry Center. 
6:30 pm  - Dinner & fellowship 
7:15 pm - Teaching & small groups 
Contact Robert Townsend at 450.2254 for more 
information.  
 

GriefShare  

Sunday………………………..9:00 am, 11:00 am, and 6:00 pm 
Wednesday……………………….…………………….7:00 pm 
Corporate  Prayer: Sunday, 7:30 am 
Wednesdays, 10:00 am & 6:30 pm  - Thursdays, 6:00 am 

 View Pastor Grant’s past sermons on www.newhopeministries.org 

3rd Sunday of each month during the 6:00 pm service                                  
2nd and 4th Sunday at 8:30 am in Room 105 

2nd Sunday of each month during the 11:00 am service 

Last Sunday of each month following the 11:00 am service 

8:30 am - 4:30 pm Monday - Thursday                   
8:30 am - 12 noon on Fridays 

GriefShare classes will begin again on June 2, until 
August 25, each Sunday at 11:00 am in Rm 205 of the 
Ministry Center. Griefshare is a special weekly support 
group for people grieving the death of someone close. 
It’s a place where you can be around people who 
understand how you feel and the pain of your loss. No 
need to sign up; just come to the class today. For more 
information, call Cheryl at 434.8842. 
 

Follow us on Twitter Like us on Facebook   

Knitting & Crocheting Group 

Ongoing classes are Tuesdays at 6:30 pm, Rm 105 in 
the sanctuary building. Classes for all skill levels. No 
need to sign up—just come to the class. Questions? 
Contact Barb Ashman at 455.4641. 

Math tutoring for Jr. High and High School students will 
resume after the summer break. Watch the bulletin for 
the date and time. 

Math Tutoring 

The Harvest Recovery Ministry 

The Harvest has corporate prayer on the first 
Wednesday of each month from 6:00 to 6:45 pm in the 
Ministry Center Lecture Hall. Are you tired of fighting 
the battle with addiction? Are you ready to know the 
ONE who died to set you free? If so, please join us at 
The Harvest for food, fellowship and Bible studies on 
Friday evenings, beginning at 6:00 pm. Child care is 
available. No sign-up necessary, just show up! For more 
info, contact Pam at 348.0122, or 595.4954, or  Drew at 
595.7022, or  at theyarechosen@gmail.com.  
NOTE: Please enter through the door at the back of the 
Ministry Center building. 
 

CDs & DVDs of Pastor Grant’s messages are available. 
Order them in the north foyer. 

CDs & DVDs of Pastor Grant’s Messages 

 

Note: The Needs Network is now located in 
the foyers and on the Community bulletin 
board by the Choir Rm. Check it out! 

Weekly Ongoing Classes/Events 

  
 

 

Classes, Studies & Events 

Invest in a Youth’s Spiritual Growth! 
YEX Camp 2013 

Would you like to make an investment in a young person’s  
spiritual growth? We have 25 students who desire to attend 
this year’s YEX (Youth Explosion) Camp at the Christian 
Retreat Center in Bradenton, FL, from July 22–26. The cost is 
$300 per student. If you would like to contribute toward a 
sponsorship (or sponsor a student), please make your check 
payable to New Hope  Ministries, indicate “YEX” on the 
memo line and drop it in an offering box. You will be blessed 
and your help could have an everlasting effect on a young man 
or woman! For questions, or for more information, contact 
Danielle Justice at daniellejustice@newhopeministries.org.   

 
 
 

FOOD PANTRY VOLUNTEERS! Please call Lydia at the 
church for details.  
 

AUDIO RECORDING ENGINEER: 
Audio Recording Engineer is someone who can mix/record 
service audio for the Sunday and Wednesday night services. 
MUST have decent computer skills. For more info, contact 
Jesse Barrett at the church office. 
 
 

CAMERA OPERATORS: People who are willing to train to 
operate our cameras during Sunday and Wednesday services. 
Please contact Don Hutchinson, at 239.571.2656, for more 
information. 
 
 

GUEST SERVICES DESK: 
5th Sunday at 9:00 am & 5th Wednesday at 7:00 pm 
4th Sunday at 6:00 pm  
 
 RESOURCE CENTER/MEDIA DESK  
Fifth Sunday at 11:00 am and 6:00 pm services. 
 

Fifth Wednesday of the month (comes to once a quarter).  

Please contact Susan Thigpen at the church office or at 
susanthigpen@newhopeministries.org for details. 
 
  

CHILDREN’S MINISTRY:  
*Sunday  11 am - 1 yr., 2yr., 3yr. & 5yr. olds - Teacher 
helpers every other week 
*Sunday 6pm - nursery , kindergarten & 1st grade - 
Teachers & Helpers 
*Wednesday - Men helpers in boys classes  
Please contact Pastor Steve or the church receptionist. 
 
             

MINISTRY CENTER: Kitchen & Banquet Room: 

Wednesdays: Prep and prepare food anytime between 9:00 am 
and 5:00 pm. Table clean-up and trash removal between 6:30 
and 7:00 pm. For more information, please contact Lydia at 
the church office. 

Child Dedications 

Classes, Studies & Upcoming Events 

 

Child dedications take place on the second Sunday of each 
month, and the next dedication is June 9. (Dedications 
must be scheduled one month ahead.) For details on having 
your child dedicated, please contact Pastor Michael Smith at 
msmith@newhopeministries.org, or call him or Pam at the 
church office.  

Ministry Partners New Members 

Financial Peace University 
9-Wk Video Series by Dave Ramsey 

Classes begin at 11:00 am on June 2, in the Ministry 
Center Lecture Hall, and runs through July 28. Whether 
you’re struggling to make ends meet or you’re a millionaire, 
FPU has something for you. It is a proven plan that will work 
for you!  
You must register online at  http://www.daveramsey.com/
fpu/locations/org/45320/class/232052  
The cost is $89 – the best investment you’ll ever make. For 
more information, contact Debbie Brett at 239-784-0614.  

The following have recently completed the Membership 
Class: 
Brenda Ewton   Elvis Hyppolite 
Althea Irving   Sydney St. Louis 
Kaylee Sundstrom  Tyler Sundstrom 

 

Please welcome our newest members of New Hope 
Ministries! Congratulations and God bless all of you! 

Ministry Opportunities! 

New Hope School of Ministries Graduates 

Please congratulate the following graduates of 
the Class of 2012-2013 New Hope School of 
Ministries: 
 

Onorio Adragna  Stanley Anderson 
Marie France Bercy Gwen Bunch 
Hulene Clark  Sonia Genson 
Casey J. Merriam Rebecca Miller 
Sergio Morquecho Brittany Nidds 
Jackie Nolder  Dave Pappas 
Willie Jo Parker  Suzanne E. Robbins 
Andrea Rudolph 

Congratulations, and may God bless all of you! 

Ladies, save the date—Friday, July 19, at 6:00 pm—a night 
for dinner and pampering. Look for more details in the July 
bulletin. (There will be a sign-up sheet in the north foyer, with 
the cost.) 

Heart2Heart Ladies’ Night 

ATTENTION! High School, College and Advanced 
Degree Graduates 

If you are a High School, College, or Advanced Degree 
Graduate, who regularly attends New Hope, please 
forward your name, school and degree information to 
Wendy at frontdesk@newhopeministries.org, or call the 
church office with the information. We would like to 
recognize all of our 2013 graduates in an upcoming 
bulletin. 

http://www.pdfcomplete.com/cms/hppl/tabid/108/Default.aspx?r=q8b3uige22


Announcements - JUNE 2013 

Pastor Grant and Susan extend a special 
welcome to all of our first time visitors. 
They would  love to have an opportunity 
to meet you and answer any questions 
you might have about New Hope 
Ministries. Immediately following the 
service, please join them in the 
Hospitality Room for refreshments and a 
small gift. 

New Hope 
Ministries  

Jesus is Lord! 

IMPORTANT NOTICE!   Welcome First Time Visitors 

Prayer Corner  

Enabling the Family of God to Fulfill Its Mission to God, Family, Church, Community, and the World. 

The church office will be closed at 
noon every Friday until further 
notice. The staff will continue to 
answer the phones until 3:00 pm. 

Obeying Jesus in Baptism 

“The Art of Competitive Job Search” 
classes will not be held during the 
summer, but will resume in the fall. 
Watch the bulletin for the start-up date. 
Questions? Contact Claudia Plesha at 
Claudia.plesha@yahoo.com.  

Have you prayed for 
your church this week? 

Attention Job Searchers! 

The following were baptized last month: 
 

Doreen A. Barnes Jada Brown 
Jim Flanagan  Althea Irving 
Candy Khumalo  Vicki Miller 
 

Congratulations and God’s blessings to all 
of you! 
Baptisms take place on the last Sunday of 
each month immediately following the 
11:00am service. The next one will be on 
June 30. Sign up in the north foyer, or 
just come to the baptistery after the 
11:00am service. 

This month, please pray: 
*For those thinking of having an 
abortion—that people will come along 
side them to help them have the baby 
and raise it. Pray that any adoptions 
will be to godly, loving families. 
*Pray that God will open the eyes and 
soften the hearts of the media and those 
in Planned Parenthood who are so 
against the pro-life people. Pray that 
God will give them compassion toward 
the unborn. 

Leadership Development Classes 

These classes will offer key insight into 
how your role of leadership can benefit 
you, your family and those you work 
and serve with. All classes are held on 
a Sunday, at 9:00 am in the Ministry 
Center Fitness Rm.  
 

The first class, Leadership Level I, 
“Leading on Purpose”, will be held on 
June 9. 
Leadership Level II, “The Authority of 
Leadership”, will be held July 7, 14, 
21 and 28. 
  Leadership Level III, “Becoming 
God’s Leader”, will be held 
September 1, 8, 15, 22, 29 and 
October 6, 13 and 20.  
 

Sign up in the north foyer. For more 
information, contact Pastor Michael 
Smith or Pam at the church, or email 
msmith@newhopeministries.org. 

Save the date! Get the word out! Tell 
your friends and neighbors! 
KidzFest is an event for children and 
their parents that is coming to New 
Hope Ministries on Friday, June 28,  
Saturday, June 29, and Sunday, June 
30, at 7:00 pm each day! This exciting 
and free, 3-night family event will bless 
New Hope children and families, as well 
as families in the community. There will 
be lots of fun—-games, prizes and food.  
(If able to assist, please sign up in the 
north foyer, or contact  Pastor Steve or 
frontdesk@newhopeministries.org.) 

This will be a fun time 
for children and parents! 

NHM 5th Annual Fishing Banquet 
Save the date! The NHM 5th Annual 
Fishing Banquet is coming July 13, from 
5:30 to 8:00 pm in the Ministry Center. 
Tickets are $20 per person, and include 
dinner, entry for door prizes and an 
opportunity to win the Grand Prize—a 
boat, motor and trailer! Purchase your 
ticket(s) early; there are only a limited 
number available. You won’t want to 
miss this! Register and purchase  online 
at www.newhopeministries.org, or at 
the church office.  
 

NHM “Classic” Movie Night 

On Friday, June 14, bring the family 
and join us in the Ministry Center din-
ing room for “Singin’ in the Rain”. 
Doors open at 6:30 pm; the movie 
starts at 7:00 pm. Admission is FREE; 
snack items and drinks will be availa-
ble for purchase between 6:30 and 
7:00 pm. 

On June 23, at 9:00 and 11:00 am, we 
will kick off our Shoebox Campaign to 
benefit The Marion Zirkle Children’s 
Foundation. The shoeboxes, with a list of 
items needed, will be in the north foyer. 
Please pick up one (or more) of the boxes 
to fill  so we can send them to bless 
children in Guatemala. 

 

Shoebox Campaign Kick-off! 

 

Join us on Wednesday nights from 4:30 
to 6:15 pm in the Ministry Center Dining 
Rm. Each week, there will be a choice of 
2 delicious entrees, with all the fixings. 
As an alternative, grilled herbed chicken 
is available,  and chicken fingers and fries 
for the kids. (Call Ext. 270 to find out 
what’s on the menu each week.) Tickets 
may be purchased at the door for $7 per 
person—children 10 years and under eat 
for free. Maximum cost for a family of 5 
or more (parent and child(ren) under 18, 
living in the same household) is $25. 

 

Studies/Classes/Events  

 Condolences 

Studies/Classes/Events 

On Saturday, June 29, we’ll meet in the 
church parking lot at 11:00 am and go to 
the Calusa Planetarium. The price is $10, 
less senior discount. Any questions, call 
Cheryl at 239.434.8842.  “One Flesh” is for married couples with 

teens and/or those who are “empty-
nesters”. They meet on the first Friday 
of each month, at 6:30 pm in Rm 207 
of the Ministry Center. The July 5 
study is our fourth session in the Joe 
McGee series, entitled, “MONEY, 
MONEY, MONEY”. Come prepared to 
listen to Joe’s fast-paced teaching, laugh 
a little, learn a lot and fellowship with 
the group. For more information, and to 
RSVP, please contact Steve and Debbie 
Gunden at sgunden@comcast.net, or at 
262.0142.  

One Flesh for Married Couples 

June Craft Night 

The craft night for June will be on 
Thursday, the 13th, at  6:30 pm in the 
Ministry Center Media Room. Barb 
Ashman will teach us how to make a 
knitted scarf. (See samples in the north 
foyer.) Supplies needed are knitting 
needles #9 and 400 yds of any type yarn. 
Sign up in the north foyer.  

2 to 1 
For Married/Engaged Couples 

2 to 1 meets on the second Friday of 
each month. Join us on Friday, June 
14, at 7:00 pm, in the Media Rm of 
the Ministry Center for our couples’ 
Bible study, “Money, Marriage, 
Mayhem”. We’ll also enjoy fellowship, 
games and food. Dinner is available for 
$5 per person, and childcare is free, but 
you must RSVP for the childcare and 
food. Call or text Eddie Guevara at 
239.253.3302, or Kathleen Guevara at 
239.280.6827.  

To Robin Jones and her family. Robin’s 
Mom, Tommye Kenworthy, passed away 
last month. 
To Sherry Raulerson and her family. 
Sherry’s sister, Dana Walker, passed away 
last month. 
Our sincere sympathies to you, and may 
God give you comfort.  

Studies/Classes/Events  

New Believers — July Class 
The next class is Sunday, July 7, at 
10:30 am, in the Media Center of the 
Ministry Center. Sign up in the north 
foyer. All new believers are encouraged 
to attend this 4-week foundational class. 
This is an excellent class for those new 
in the Lord, or those wanting basic 
knowledge in Bible fundamentals.  

Follow Us! 
On Facebook – facebook.com/
newhopenaples 

Pastor Grant’s Facebook – 
facebook.com/PastorGrantThigpen 

Twitter – Twitter.com/newhopenaples 

Pastor Grant’s Twitter – Twitter.com/
PastorGThigpen 
Instagram – Instagram.com/
newhopenaples 

Ministry Partners—July Class 
If you are interested in becoming a 
member of New Hope Ministries, a new 
4-week membership class begins 
Sunday, July 7, at 11:00 am in Rm 206 
of the Ministry Center. Sign up in the 
north foyer. For more information, 
contact Gwen at the church or 
gwenbrown@newhopeministries.org. 
(Spanish translation will be available.) 

Widows of Hope Outing 

NEW Heart2Heart  
Women’s Bible Study 

On June 11, through July 2, 
Heart2Heart Women’s Ministry 
presents “What’s Your Spiritual 
Mood?”, authored and taught by 
Marie Gonzper. God has set a 
divine order for all His children to 
prevail through the spiritual realm 
and experience a supernatural life, 
which includes healing, prosperity, 
soundness of mind, joy in the Holy 
Spirit and authority over all the 
power of the enemy. In this study, 
you will learn how to retain and 
understand living truth so that your 
joy will be full and your spiritual 
mood will put you on the path of a 
more abundant life. The morning 
study begins at 10:00 am and the 
evening study begins at 7:00 pm. 
Both studies are held in 
HopeZone. Childcare is available 
for both the morning and 
evening sessions, but you must 
pre-register your child. Sign up 
in the north foyer. Cost is by 
donation. For more info, contact  
mariegonzper@gmail.com, or call 
or text Marie at 239.404.0191. 
You can also message her on 
Facebook. Please Note: The 
“Forgiveness” study will finish on 
June 4.  

Please silence your cell phone 
during services. Thank you. 

Knowing the Holy Spirit-Spanish 

Comenzaron las clases “Quien y Como 
es El Espiritu Santo” Dom. a las 11:00 
am, cuarto 207  (no hay costo alguno). 
Llama a Nancy Gonzper 239.352.0113, 
239.248.7344. O escribe a: 
pastorgonzper@aol.com 
You can now win your Spanish speaking 
friends to Christ. Classes in Spanish 
titled, “Who is and how does the Holy 
Spirit Function?” are available Sundays 
at 11:00 am in Rm. 207 (no charge for 
the class). For further details, contact 
Nancy Gonzper at the above phone 
numbers or e-mail address. 

Wedding Congratulations! 
Diane Baumgartner and Ken Rayburn 
were recently married in Iowa. Wayne 
Wood performed the ceremony, and 
Jackie Wood and Steve Bellman were 
their attendants. Congratulations and God 
bless you! 

Wednesday Night Family Dinners! 
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